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July 13, 2011 
      
 
William Harris 
232 – 2nd Avenue South 
South St. Paul  MN 55075 
 
VIA EMAIL:  harristxscty@aol.com 
 
Re: Remove or Repair at 1027 McLean Avenue 
 File ID: RLH RR 11-38 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 12, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer stated that she will recommend to the City Council that this building be removed 
within 15 days from adoption of resolution with no option for repair.  She had suggested that you 
contact either a representative in Congress or a U.S. Senator and the Attorney’s General and 
provide them the information packet that was given to you at the hearing. 
  
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 3, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email)  
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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